
 

 

 

In accordance with the second paragraph of Article 36 of Royal Decree 

1066/2007 of 27 July, on takeover bids, the Spanish National Securities 

Market Commission informs that the takeover bid launched by Aier Eye 

International (Europe), S.L.U. for 100% of Clínica Baviera, S.A.’s share 

capital, has been successful as it was accepted by 14,159,510 shares, 

representing 96.48% of the shares to which the bid was addressed and 

86.83% of the share capital of the company and since the conditions to 

which it was subject have been met. 

 

Such outcome shall be published in the quotation bulletins of the stock 

exchanges corresponding to the trading session of 7 August 2017. 

 

 

The previous paragraphs are a translation of the original relevant event in Spanish for information purposes. 
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